
REGULAR MEETING OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
OF THE 

CULLMAN ELECTRIC COOPERATIVE 
 

 The regular meeting of the Board of Trustees of Cullman Electric Cooperative 
was held in the office of the Cooperative on March 23, 2020.     
 
Items that came before the board included the following: 
 
• Approved 271 new memberships, and termination of 289 memberships for 
January 2020. 
 
• Approved suspension of service cut off and associated late fees for 30 days, 
effective March 16, 2020, in response to the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
• Approved reduction of fees charged for collection of fire dues by 2 percent, to be 
executed in the form of a 1 percent fee reduction and 1 percent fee donation back to 
volunteer fire departments.         
 
• Voted to support the merger proposal for Alabama Rural Electric Credit Union 
(ARECU) with Alabama ONE Credit Union. 
 
• Approved computer equipment surplus. 

 
• Approved Ginger White to serve on the Operation Round-Up board to fulfill the 
term if Regina Holbrook.   
 
• Scheduled the next board meeting for April 21, 2020, at 6 p.m. 


